CHIEF MINISTER
GOA
No. 1-8-2012- CM/ 13 1, Date: 18" May, 2012

To,

Mr Rajan Chopra
Chancellor

Mahatma Gandhi University
Khanapara

13" Mile G S Road

Opp Forest Training College
Byrnihat PS Nongpoh
District Ri-Bhoi

Meghalaya

Dear Mr Chopra,

It is heartening to know that a university has been established in the stde
of Meghalaya with an aim to work for the development of tribal areas by way of

education.

We wish you all the very best in your endeavour to bring quality education
specially in the far east areas and contribute towards the development of our
nation.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

E

( Manohar Parrikar)
CHIEF MINISTER

Secretariat. Porvorim, Goa Tel.: (O) 0832-2419842/43. Email: cmgoa@nic.in
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